

2017 Onepoto Cup

POSTPONEMENT

POSTPONEMENT

Due to the impending bad weather that is forecast for the Auckland area and with regard to the conditions at the Onepoto Pond it has been decided to Postpone the event which was due to be held on Saturday 11th March 2017

A Rescheduling of the event has been tentatively set for the 6th May 2017

[All monies received will be refunded in full](#)

Authorised by the organising committee of the Onepoto Electron Group